
 

 
    

 
         

 
 

 
 

               
                 

                 
                

                 
         

  
    

 
  

              
              

                
                 

   
  

                 
          

 
 

 
___________________________________ 

Jeffrey Schnuerer 

From: Indigenous Relations 
Sent: October 13, 2022 10:31 AM 
To: Indigenous Relations 
Subject: LT RFP Information Session for Indigenous Communities, October 21, 2022 

Hello: 

The IESO invites you to attend the next Long-Term RFP virtual information session for Ontario 
Indigenous communities on October 21, 2022, 1 pm to 2 pm. We'll have further information on 
what to expect from the next stages of the procurement process, and we'll be asking attendees for 
their input on how the IESO can support communities. The session will continue the dialogue that 
began earlier this year where we introduced the new initiative to develop a process to procure new 
supply facilities to meet Ontario’s future electricity needs. 

Click here to register. 

Indigenous communities are integral to the success of the long-term procurement process. Thank you 
to everyone who attended our previous information sessions. We appreciate the feedback that was 
provided as it helps to inform the procurement design as well as outreach and engagement activities 
for the procurement. The IESO’s response to the feedback can be found on the LT RFP engagement 
webpage. 

We look forward to continuing the dialogue at the October 21 information session. Please send any 
questions that you may have about this initiative to IndigneousRelations@ieso.ca. 
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